
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 

 

 

COMING INTO EFFECT – "By-Law number 2018-007-06, modifying Zoning  

By-Law number 2018-007" 

 
Public Notice is given by the undersigned, General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer of 
the above-mentioned Municipality, of the coming into force of "By-Law number 2018-
007-06, modifying Zoning By-Law number 2018-007", which objective is: 

 

• To remove a condition relating to cottages for short-term rental and a condition 
relating to short-term rental as an additional use to housing; 

• To modify the specific provisions applicable to wetlands located in NV zone;  

• To modify the provisions relating to steep-slope zones; 

• To modify the specific penalties for tree felling 
 
This By-Law came into force on May 23rd, 2025, day the certificate of conformity was 

issued by the MRC of Argenteuil, in accordance with the Law. 

 
This By-Law may be consulted at the Town Hall of the Township of Wentworth,  

175 Louisa Road, during regular business hours or on our website www.wentworth.ca  

 
 
Given in Wentworth on this 30th day of May 2025 

 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
 
 

http://www.wentworth.ca/

